
 
 

  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

PROPOSED AND FINAL ORDER 
 
 

The Commission, upon motion and after the required public hearings, finds that the proposed 

changes will have no substantially adverse effect upon the ability of the affected districts to 

provide and continue their programs and is not made solely for tax advantages to property 

owners in the districts affected by the proposed changes.  

 

The Commission orders that the territory of Lane County bounded by the borders of the 

Lincoln County and Alsea School Districts, and not currently incorporated in the Lane 

Community College Service District, be incorporated into the Lane Community College Service 

District.  

 

Approved by a vote of the Commission on November 12, 2020 

 

 
David Rives, Chairman 

                                         

 
Ben Cannon, Executive Director 

 
 


